
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
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VOTE SHEET 

APRIL 2, 2002 

RE: Docket No. 001097-TP - Request for arbitration concerning complaint of 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. against Supra Telecommunications and 
Information Systems, Inc. for resolution of billing disputes. 

ISSUE 1: Should the Commission acknowledge the Joint Notice of Voluntary 
Dismissal without Prejudice? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Commission should acknowledge the Joint Voluntary 
Dismissal, cancel the hearing scheduled for April 5, 2002, find that the 
Voluntary Dismissal renders any and all outstanding motions moot, and close 
this docket. 

APPROVED 

-..-e 

COMMISSIONERS ASSIGNED: Jaber, Baez, Palecki 
I 

COMMISSIONERS’ SIGNATURES 
n 

DISSENTING 

REMARKS/DISSENTING COMMENTS: 

Psc/CCAO33-C (Rev 12/01) 


